
Greetings! 

If you have grade 8 students currently interested in a specialized arts high school 

program: Dance, Drama, Film, Music or Visual Arts please forward this information about the 

Claude Watson Secondary Program at Earl Haig S.S.  

 

We will be hosting our Virtual Open House on Thursday, November 12th.  

*6:00 PM Drama & Music 

*7:00 PM Dance, Film & Visual Arts 

 

 

Check out our VIDEO 

 

VIRTUAL SCHOOL VISIT 

**If you are interested in a virtual school visit please contact Helen Moliviatis, Claude Watson  

Admin Secretary helen.moliviatis@tdsb.on.ca 

 

    

 

https://forms.gle/aUjt6SSrAJVbfF2A9
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B-uDDMwokckpLUpSNEJfSk5GZm8/view?usp=sharing
mailto:helen.moliviatis@tdsb.on.ca

